


The increase noise and congestion associated with nearly 150 units and nearly double in
occupancy will be another cross to bear by the neighbourhood.....shame.

This manipulation of process invites criticism of all involved and takes resources away from what is truly
of value......community building that respects those within the community as a whole...not a chosen few.
 
A real travesty is unfolding.......that fact that the outcome can actually be an approval to the filing is
sad....just sad.
 
But this was not the only travesty.   The fact that the original plan was changed a few years back allowing
for a 4 storey residential building was a shrouded shame.
 
To my Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca.......regardless of the outcome......for my sake I hope you do not
get reelected in my Ward 3 if you choose to run for this office again.  You have failed me miserably from
Day 1 when you stated that you "needed to think about it".  If I wanted to vote in someone to "think" it
would not have been you.  The answer has been clear from the start if you truly valued this community.  I
for one didn't need your "negotiating" presence.  Shame on you for not standing beside us from the start. 
Hope you enjoy yourself before, during,, and after the construction.
 
And finally to the owner and builder of the property......your plans are quite ambitious and overly
optimistic.  You have blinded everyone involved........including yourself.


